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Connecting the Dots
COG’s effort to ensure that the stimulus funding will 
be a value-added effort and provide a competitive p p
advantage for our region.

Presentation of COG’s Online Regional 
Information Center for the American Recovery 

and Reinvestment Act (ARRA)

April 8, 2009

Connecting the Dots: COG’s ARRA Online Center

Background

COG's ARRA Regional Action Plan includes:

• Assisting area governments in identifying ARRA information, 
deadlines and funding opportunities;

• Convening government officials and other stakeholders to identify 
and share best practices for ARRA investments and programs; and

• Identifying and seeking opportunities to leverage ARRA funding for 
regional and/or COG-led projects.
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Screen Shot
To help implement this 
plan, COG is creating an 
online center to serve as 
a clearinghouse for 
information to help the 
region maximize the 
benefit of federal stimulus 
dollarsdollars.

www.mwcog.org/recovery
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The online center will explore 
Regional Focus Areas receiving

Screen Shot

Regional Focus Areas receiving 
stimulus funds, including 
Energy, Water, Housing and 
Community Development, and 
Transportation. Additional focus 
areas may be added in the 
future. 

The site also includes an in-The site also includes an in
depth description of any 
initiatives that COG will be 
pursuing within that focus area.
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Screen Shot
Each of the four Regional 
Focus Areas has a page that 
includes information on the 
various programs funded by 
the ARRA.  

Housing & Community 
Development screen shot 
shown as an example  shown as an example. 
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This is an exciting and defining time in our history and the actions 

Comments/Feedback

This is an exciting and defining time in our history and the actions 
we take now will determine the region’s ability to emerge stronger 
and more competitive. COG intends to be a partner in that 
process. 

We hope that you find this online center to be a useful tool for 
implementing and monitoring stimulus funds. If you have any 
ideas for ways we can improve the site, please contact Nicole 

COG C @Hange, COG's Policy Coordinator, via e-mail: nhange@mwcog.org 
or phone: 202.962.3231. 


